
2025.03.04  

PRODUCT SAFETY RECALL 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

 

We regret to inform you that we have recently identified a safety concern with the below product sold on Temu. 

 

Product details                                                                                                        

 

Name of the product LED Tutu Skirt for Girls, Princess Ballet Dance Performance Short Party Dress, Children's 
Fairy Midi Skirt, Thin Mesh 

Name of the seller: Euphoria emporium LUO 

Identification No.: Model: CF-001-CS, which is accessible on the packaging as follows:  

 
Product ID 601099659275153 

 

Affected Customers: If you purchased the product listed above before 2025.03.04, you are affected by this product 

safety concern. 

 

Why is this product dangerous? 

The mechanical strength of the battery case is inadequate to prevent access to the batteries. This poses a risk of 

children placing small batteries in their mouths or potentially ingesting or inhaling them. Additionally, the dress failed 

to meet the flammability standard, which poses risk of burns for children. 

 

What to do 

Please immediately stop using the recalled product and dispose of it safely. 

If you have offered or sold this product to someone or are aware of anyone using this product, please inform them of 

this message.  

 

Remedies for consumers 

If we have your contact details, you will have received an email with the above information and Temu has already 

processed a full refund on behalf of the seller to your original payment method. If you have not received an email, 

please visit our Support Center https://www.temu.com/support-center.html to request a refund. 

 

Contact 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this notice, please do not hesitate to contact us at 

https://www.temu.com/support-center.html. 

 

We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. 

 

Sincerely, 

Temu Customer Service  

https://www.temu.com/support-center.html

